




New Britain Township 

Environmental Advisory Council 

workshop in spring 2026. They also discussed activities for children like microscopes that 

they may be able to borrow from Peace Valley Nature Center. 

o A discussion ensued regarding the need for day-of supplies such as a tent, table, and chairs.

The EAC would like to ask the Township to be placed as close to the pollinator garden as

possible during Fall Fest.

• Scheduling a fall walkabout of Township Open Space

o This item was tabled until next meeting.

• Public comment on non-agenda items

o John Diehl- "West Branch Forest" - expressed concerns regarding the removal of trees within

the property near his residence, over the years and his current frustrations with Penn DOT. He

did also express gratitude for the Township working to address his concerns. A. Mullin stated

that the Public Works Superintendent, Ryan Cressman, walked the area and did not see any

active clearing, however, the Township did reach out to PennDOT, as it's their property. M.

McCabe suggested contacting Brian Munroe's office, explain the situation and ask that Penn

DOT to post signs regarding ownership of the property. M. Briggs recommended including

notifying Chalfont Boro as well.

o Anna Edling suggested advertising the gardens to receive more attention and M. Briggs stated

that she wrote an article that the EAC would like to have posted on the website and Facebook

page.

• Adjournment -A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by C. Weston-Young, seconded by K. Dutil

I. Meeting was adjourned at 8:12 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Davis, Chair 

The next meeting of the Environmental Advisory Council of New Britain Township will take place on 

Wednesday, September 3, 7:00 pm at the New Britain Township Building, 207 Park Avenue, Chalfont, 

Pa. Agenda is posted to the Township website prior to the meeting date at 

www.newbritaintownship.org. 
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